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                                       JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION  

GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY  

July 19, 2016 

 
Seven	(7)	Commissioners	attended	the	July	19,	2016	general	meeting	of	the	San	Francisco	
Juvenile	Justice	Commission	(JJC).	
	

• On	the	date	of	the	Commission	meeting,	the	Youth	Guidance	Center	population	was	
7	girls	and	41	boys.	There	were	12	boys	at	the	Log	Cabin	Ranch.		
	

• Maggie	Dan,	Nurse	Manager/Operations	Director	attended	the	meeting	and	shared	
that	SPY	is	shifting	to	focus	more	on	mental	health.		

	
• The	Blue	Water	Foundation,	a	group	of	professionals	who	does	sailing,	have	visited	

the	Ranch	and	are	excited	to	be	teaching	sailing	classes	and	taking	the	youth	sailing	
with	their	families.	The	goal	is	to	instill	comradery	and	positive	interaction	between	
the	boys.	
	

• Frank	Shamrock,	a	retired	mixed	martial	arts	fighter,	visited	Log	Cabin	Ranch	and	
Juvenile	Hall.	He	has	a	foundation	and	offed	the	youth	a	full	scholarship	to	his	
martial	arts	program	when	they	get	out	of	their	program	at	LCR	or	JH.	He	also	wrote	
a	book	and	gave	all	youth	a	copy	of	it.	

	
• The	Department	of	Children	Youth	and	Families	is	conducting	a	survey	and	

interviewing	people	to	determine	the	needs	of	youth	in	the	community.	Community	
groups	in	juvenile	hall	will	be	interviewed.	This	will	allow	the	youth	will	have	an	
opportunity	to	talk	about	what	kinds	of	programs	work	and	what	they	can	do	
without.	
	


